
 

 
 

Memo 
 
Date:  January 13, 2020 
 
To:  Priests, deacons, parish and school staff 
 
From: Nichole Golden, Editor, The Georgia Bulletin 
 
Re:  Added-value opportunities from The Georgia Bulletin 

    
 
The Georgia Bulletin would like to reintroduce two features of the newspaper 
for your consideration. We ask that you let your parishioners know about these 
opportunities. 
 
Catholic Business Directory: The online business directory, which began 
September 2019, promotes and supports Catholic-owned businesses. For $200 
a year, list your business card and company contact information. To view the 
directory on our website, visit georgiabulletin.org.business-directory. For more 
information or to place an ad, contact Tom Aisthorpe at 404-920-7441 or email 
ads@georgiabulletin.org. 
 
Photo Gallery: Our award-winning photographer, Michael Alexander, has 
taken numerous photos that are available for purchase. The gallery includes 
photos from sporting events, ordinations, the Eucharistic Congress, building 
dedications and additional stories that we share in our newspaper. To view and 
purchase pictures, please visit gabull.smugmug.com. 
 
Please share this information in your bulletins and newsletters. Thank you for 
your continued support of local Catholic news in central and north Georgia. 
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